
From: Barkus, Paul
To: kristin@nhvtlaw.com
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica; Farnsworth, Karen
Subject: Public Records Response - State of Vermont v. Jody Herring
Date: Monday, June 24, 2019 1:46:43 PM
Attachments: 3136_001.pdf

Dear Kristin,
 
Please find attached the State’s response to your Public Records Request regarding the above-
captioned matter.
If you would like to contact me, we may be able to tailor your request to the specific items in the
case file that you wish to have.
The attached letter will be posted to you this afternoon.
 
Best regards,
 
Paul A. Barkus
Assistant Attorney General
Criminal Division
Office of the Attorney General of Vermont
(802) 828-6907
paul.barkus@vermont.gov
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